
SACRED HEART VILLA SCHOOL 
5269 LEWISTON ROAD 
LEWISTON, NY 14092 

Email: shvillaschoool@gmail.com 

  Phone: school 285-9257 convent 716 284 8273 

April 1, 2024 

Dear Parents: 

Christ is risen Alleluia! May the risen Christ strengthen our hope as we embrace a new life in Christ.  

Some of you have not yet returned the re-registration forms for Pre-K and grades Kindergarten to 

4th, we would appreciate it if you would please return the registration form back if your child is returning 

next school year. The students going to Kindergarten and up must be registered before books are ordered 

for them. The district requires that the student must be registered and verified as resident of their district 

before books are ordered.   Your cooperation is greatly appreciated in this case.  

Summer Camp registration is in progress now. If you are planning for your child to attend our summer 

camp, please register your child as soon as possible because we have a limited space.   

Thank you for your support and generosity for our Catholic Charities Appeal 2024. It was a great 

success.  

School will resume on April 9, 2024. Report cards will go home on April 9, 2024.  

The SPRING SOCCER is in progress.  

 

The 4th Grade will begin their NYS 3-8 English Language Arts on April 11 &12, 2024.  NYS 

Mathematics Test will be in May. Further information concerning the Math Test will be in May Letter. 

We will take two or three days to complete these tests. (The window date is from April 8 to May and will 

end on May 17, 2024).   

Also, our school has been selected to participate in a NYS Testing Program Computer-Based (CBT) Field 

Test in English Language Arts (ELA) or Mathematics being administered in Grades 3-8 this spring. The 

testing window for field tests will be Monday, May 20, 2024, through Friday, June 7, 2024.  

 

On May 22, 2024, Grades K to 4th will go to a field trip at Buffalo Science Museum at 10AM -1:00 PM.  

We will need your help to drive there.  It is a self-guided group tour. The cost per a person is $14.00 (K-

12).  Lunch time is from 12:30pm - 1:00pm in the Jaeger Room.  

This is a gentle reminder to all who are not keeping up with their tuition payment monthly, I would 

appreciate it if you would please pay your tuition first week of each month. 

   
There will be a council meeting on April 10, 2024 at 6:30 pm. All are welcome to attend. Basket 

Auction is on June 1st, 2024. Please, we ask each family to help us by selling the five tickets that you 

received and also donate two baskets for this event.  Each student is asked to pay $2.00 for lottery tickets 

or purchase some. 

You are always in our prayers.  

Sincerely, 


